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STP Dance Troupe Terms and Conditions


The St. Paul Dance Troupe is an extra curricular dance team, open to all grade 9-12 St. Paul students. Any student enrolls in the team is considered a member of the Troupe and, in doing so, is making a commitment to the team. 
As a member of the STP Dance Troupe students are expected, and will be held accountable, to adhere to the following terms: 

1. Students must attend all designated practices and events.
2. In the event that a student cannot attend a practice, 24 hours notice is required. Students should inform the supervising teacher or the gr. 12 choreographer(s) of their upcoming absence.
3. Any student missing more than three practices will be asked to leave the team.
4. Students will wear proper fitness attire when practicing with the Dance Troupe. This includes, but is not limited to, flexible pants or tights and shorts, a flexible top, and hair pulled away from the face.
5. Costumes are mandatory. It is the responsibility of the student to purchase the annual costume. It is also the student’s responsibility to maintain and clean the costume. There are no costume replacements.
6. If students wish to remove themselves from the Troupe they must do so by Feburary. Students must submit written evidence of their desire to leave the team. The written submission must be given to Ms. Lavictoire no later than Feburary 28, 2013.
7. The Dance Troupe is open to all High School students and welcomes all forms of talent and ability. It is important that students come ready to learn and collaborate with each other in an effort to maintain a positive learning environment. 

These terms and conditions form a contract between the student and the Dance Troupe, and as such are expected to be upheld in that same manner that all St. Paul student rules are to be followed.  
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